
 Leonard’s Life!      
Issue: 3                    22nd September 2023 
 

St. Leonard’s Primary School 

Telephone:  01785 334960   

Email: office@st-leonards-stafford.staffs.sch.uk 
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A note from Miss Roberts…… 
It’s been another busy week across school and 
the children have been working hard. In our 
assembly this week, we looked at the role of 
school councillor and the children have been 
invited to submit their manifesto if they wish to 
apply.  

 

 

 

School Lunches 
Polite reminder: Parents of children who require 
a hot meal providing by the school need to fill in 

the weekly survey. The survey is sent out via 
email on a Tuesday and closes on a Thursday.     

A reminder text is sent out too. 
Thanks for your cooperation with this. 

European Day of Languages 
We will be celebrating the European Day of 

Languages on Tuesday 26th September. Children 
are invited to wear non-uniform in the colours 
of the flag of the country they will be studying: 

N/R: France – blue, red, white 
Y1/2: Spain – red, yellow 

Y3/4: Italy – red, white, green 
Y5/6: Germany – black, red, yellow 

 
Y4 will still do PE on Tuesday so will need to 
wear suitable sports clothes and footwear. 

 
 

Parent Forum / Walking Bus 
 

This week, we have been joined by Staffordshire County 
Council’s Active Travel Team to assess the area around 

school and to look at options for reducing traffic on 
Fairway during the school drop off and pick up times. 
One option that has been suggested is a Walking Bus. 
At this stage, we would like to collect feedback from 
parents about whether this is something they would 

welcome and would use. We’re hoping it can be discussed 
further at our Parent Forum on Monday 2nd October. 

School Day 
Just a reminder that the school day 

starts at 8.55am. All children are 
expected to be in their classrooms 
ready to start the day at this time. 

Leo’s Den 
Reminder: Leo’s Den will be closed 

on Monday 9th October after 
school due to staff training. All 

children will need to be collected 
at 3:25 pm on that day (or 3:15 pm 

for Nursery). 

Coats 
Now that the 

weather is 
turning a little 
colder and is 

more 
unpredictable, 

could we please 
ask that all 

children bring a 
coat with them 

to school to wear 
at break and 

lunch? 

Woodland Path 
The woodland path gate is opened at 8:40 am 

each morning. Children should not be left 
unsupervised before this time. 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 
Please come along and join us for our MacMillan Coffee 

Morning on Friday 29th September in school. 
9:00 – 9:45 am for N/R/1/2 

10:00 – 10:45 am for 3/4/5/6 
 

We would be grateful for any donations of cakes which 
can be brought into school from Wednesday next week. 
Thank you in advance for your support with this event. 

Sickness and Diarrhoea 
Polite reminder: Children who are absent from school 

with sickness and diarrhoea need to remain away from 
school for 48 hours after the last bout before they are 

able to return. Thank you for your support. 
 
 

Update for Y1 and Y2 Parents 
Unfortunately, there has been a delay in the 

work to the path between the main playground 
and the Y1/2 playground. We apologise for this 

delay but it is something that is out of our 
hands. We will update you when we know more. 
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